
 

 

 

 

Letter of Digital Accessibility Conformance 

 

August 7th, 2018 

 

New York Yankees 

1 Steinbrenner Drive 

Tampa, FL 33614 

 

Accessible360, LLC is an expert website and technology accessibility auditing, testing, 

consulting and training business.  New York Yankees have engaged Accessible360 to test and 

evaluate the accessibility of New York Yankees’ GMS Field website with a homepage located at 

https://www.gmsfield.com. 

 

Accessible360 performed live-user accessibility testing1, including but not limited to testing by 

individuals with disabilities using assistive technology, combined with digital testing tools, on a 

representative sample of pages of New York Yankees’ website.  The testing was completed 

approximately July 9th, 2018. 

 

The following is the professional opinion of the Accessible360 testing team as of the testing 

date: 

● New York Yankees have remediated digital accessibility issues under their control on 

the site.  

● The main content and functionality of www.gmsfield.com is fairly accessible as of our 

Quality Assurance testing on June 27, 2018. 

● In order to substantially conform to Level A and Level AA of the Web Content 

Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) version 2.0, Wix, the site platform, will need to 

implement significant changes to the platform itself.   

 

In addition, New York Yankees has retained Accessible360 to provide ongoing accessibility 

                                                 
1 The U.S. Government, General Services Administration, stated that: “No automated evaluation tool can 

tell you if your site is accessible, or even compliant. Manual testing is always necessary.”  See, 
https://www.section508.gov/content/automated-evaluation-tools  

https://www.section508.gov/content/automated-evaluation-tools


 

 

 

monitoring of https://www.gmsfield.com.  With this monitoring in place, Accessible360 will 

perform ongoing accessibility testing and monitoring of selected elements of the website, 

including live-user testing on a quarterly basis.   
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Kelly Heikkila, Chief Technology Officer 
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